
 

 

February 1, 2024 

 

Goods: Purchase a TUG  

Please see below EAPC clarifications and replies to questions and comments received from 

potential participants: 

EAPC replies and clarifications below become an integral part of this Tender and will force the 

bidders.  

 

Clarification: 

The deadline for submitting proposals is postponed to 14th of February 2024 on 11:00, Israeli 

time. 

 

EAPC Replies 

 

Reply Question  

YES, please see the clarification 
above. 

Is it possible to postpone the submission for another 10 days? 1.  

Unchecked What is the Bollard pull? 

 
2.  

70 A 
Single phase 

What is the generator KVA? Is it three-phase? 

 
3.  

08\2022 Please provide latest dry dock report. 
 

4.  

No is it possible to get more details, pictures and drawings of the 
Barnea tugboat 

5.  

YES, it will be possible to visit on 5th 
of February 2024 between  
10-12 o’clock (A.M.) Israeli time. 
Please not, that you are requested 
to send your details prior to your 
visit to deanp@eapc.co.il. 

can you arrange to see the tugboat again 6.  

 


